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For Immediate Release 

Wednesday, July 1, 2020 

  

Statement from Monroe County Executive Adam Bello 

“I am incredibly saddened to hear of the passing of Assemblyman David Gantt. Assemblyman Gantt 

leaves a legacy of community service and activism that many in elected office aspire to achieve. 

Throughout his decorated 37 year career in the State Legislature, Assemblyman Gantt was a fighter, a 

voice for the voiceless and a mentor to numerous community leaders, elected officials and everyday 

citizens alike. His impact and advocacy can be seen throughout the city of Rochester and the communities  

that he was elected to represent for nearly four decades. His efforts in the State Assembly and his strong 

belief in our community will be felt for many years to come.  

I am grateful for Assemblyman Gantt’s service to Rochester and Monroe County. I join with our 

community in mourning the passing of Assemblyman David Gantt and will continue to keep his family, 

friends and loved ones in my thoughts and prayers.” 
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